Bangor Track and Field

2010 Guidelines

With the weather constantly changing in the early part of track season we may be changing practice venues according to the weather.  Students should pay attention to the announcements for practice time and place.  We will either be practicing at Bangor Park or at the High School.

The student who do not drive there will be an activity bus that will pick the students up at the High school to take them to the park.  The bus will pick at 2:40 and practice will begin at 3:00.  Everyone must be on time for practice ready to go at 3:00.  Practice will run until 5:00.  Athletes will not be allowed to leave a practice or meet without the coach’s permission.  
Attendance at practice is mandatory.  If there is circumstance that will not allow you make practice please inform the head coaches.

With the cold weather during the early part of track season the student/athletes should dress appropriately.  The student/athletes should have the follow with them for practice:
Sweat shirt



Sweat pant/warm-up

Jackets




hats/gloves

Shorts




T-shirts

Sneakers/track shoes




Athletes will be required to have shirts on at all times.  
Items that will not be allowed during practice times:

Cell phones



I-pods/head phones
Food




Soda/Ice Tea
The coaching staff expects to have a great season!  With the hard work and dedication of the student/athletes and positive work ethic, it will happen.
Winning deserves celebration and losing deserves reflection!!

